IPFW Athletics
Senior Staff Meeting
9/17/07
Present:  Tommy Bell, Leslie Clark, Ron Clark, Malissa Fritz, Tim Heffron, Chris Kuznar, Kent Hormann, Lauren Wilson, Rudy Yovich, Dan Fox, Kelley Hartley-Hutton, Judy Tillapaugh
Tommy opened the meeting at 8:30 a.m.

Rudy reported Women’s Soccer lost to Eastern Michigan. Men’s Soccer both went 1-1-1 with the win over Oregon St.  Women’s Volleyball was 0-2 against NDSU and SDSU.  Hunter Paris was 9th while the Martinez sisters went 10th and 11th for Cross Country and the women’s team beat Ohio State University. 
On the Calendar for Monday is a SAS meeting at 10, a SALT meeting at noon and Men’s Golf at Ball St.  Tuesday there is an open house at the Hyatt and a Women’s Soccer game at 7pm.  Wednesday’s Summit League Compliance Call in is at 11 and Tommy is meeting with Keifer floors at 4pm.  Thursday the first interviewee for the Athletic Development position David Sichterman is scheduled from 7 to noon.  Friday the second interviewee, Christina Smith is scheduled for noon to the evening when she may join us at the Men’s Soccer Game.  Saturday is the Women’s Volleyball game at 7 and Sunday has the Women’s Volleyball game at 3.
Malissa reviewed the current non renewals for Men’s Basketball Season tickets.  Staff are asked to contact those they know.  Staff received an update on season ticket numbers and on the boxes.  Ron reviewed the Chamber ticket order form.
Tim reviewed the Development search.  Currently, there are 4 candidates scheduled for interviews (20th, 21st, 24th, and the 28th) with 2 more candidates to be scheduled.  If at the end of the search we are not satisfied, we will close it down until spring.  The development brochure is currently being updated.
Last week Marketing finalized the Comcast agreement.  
Coaches still aren’t getting their semester schedules to Ron.  No tip off basketball luncheon.
At the round table dress at games was addressed and needs further discussion.  Leslie is starting the grade check system for the semester.  Ron thought we can track our alums better with a website.  Chris is redoing the exit interview form.  Dan warned everyone that the NCAA could be Drug testing us this year.  Judy stated the Heart walk was a successful event raising over 150K.  Also, she mentioned Oct. 4th is Mental Health day. 
Respectfully submitted,

Tim Heffron
